TELEMUNDO E/I SYMBOL EXHIBIT FOR HARLEM GLOBETROTTER PREMIERE
EPISODE = Saturday, October 7, 2023

Announcements
Posted October 27, 2023, 01:37:17 PM ET

Attention Stations - Very Important: The E/I symbol was not displayed
during each segment of the Harlem Globetrotters premiere episode on
Saturday, October 7. The impacted episode will be available via the

occasional channel on Tuesday, October 31 at 2P ET and Thursday,
November 2 at 2P ET for rebroadcast.

KEYE.2 {NEYE Telemundo Austin) re-aired the premiere episode of Harlem
Globetrotters on Saturday, November 4, 2023, from 10-10:30am.




